
DEPARTMENT OF ROBOTICS ENGINEERING

FUTURE OF ROBOTICS AND AUTOMATION

REPORT

The Department of Robotics Engineering, Karunya Institute of Technology and
Sciences organized a Webinar on the topic “Future of Robotics and Automation” on
20th March 2021 at 6 p.m for students who expressed interest to join the Department
of Robotics Engineering .The following topics are covered during the Webinar.

Resource Person:

Dr. P. RAJALAKSHMY,

Head of the Department,

Robotics ngineering,

KITS

Topic:

● Future of Robotics in India

● Rising Robot Market Demand

● Interesting Applications

Number of Students Attended: 25
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